
From: Davies, Guy
To: M25 Junction 10
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] M25 Junction 10 DCO Application
Date: 28 June 2019 11:30:26

Liam
 
We have no comment to make on the adequacy of consultation at the pre-submission stage.
 
Regards
 
 
Guy Davies
Planning Policy Manager
Mole Valley District Council
 
01306 879120
guy.davies@molevalley.gov.uk
www.molevalley.gov.uk
 

  For the latest news on the Local Plan review visit our website at
www.futuremolevalley.org
 
 
 

From: M25 Junction 10 <M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 28 June 2019 10:42
Cc: M25 Junction 10 <M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] M25 Junction 10 DCO Application
 
Warning: email from outside of MVDC - if in any doubt do not open links or attachments,
or carry out requested actions

 
Dear Sir / Madam
 
Please see attached a letter I originally sent to you on Wednesday 19 June
2019, please can I encourage you to respond by Wednesday 3 July 2019
as set out in the letter.
 
Many thanks,
Liam
 
 
 
 
Liam Fedden
Case Officer
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National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1
6PN
Direct Line: 0303 444 5966
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email:liam.fedden@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
 
 
 
This MVDC email is only intended for the individual or organisation to whom or which it
is addressed and may contain, either in the body of the email or attachment/s, information
that is personal, confidential and/or subject to copyright. If you are not the intended
recipient, please note that copying or distributing this message, attachment/s or other files
associated within this email, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender immediately and then delete it.
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